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[Letterhead] 

West Coast Lumberman 

The Pioneer Authority of the Logging and Lumber Manufacturing Interests of the West 

21 Columbia Street  

Seattle 

March 13, 1933 

Mr Lynn F Cronemiller, 

State Forester 

Salem, Ore. 

Dear Mr. Cronemiller;- 

 I would appreciate very much your briefly outlining the various acts passed at the last session of 

your legislature that had to do with forestry. I want to publish such a summary in the April issue of West 

Coast Lumberman. You are no doubt thoroughly familiar with everything the legislature did that affects 

the forest situation in your state.  

 Trusting that I shall have the pleasure of hearing from you in the near future, I am 

Yours cordially 

West Coast Lumberman 

[signature] 

Editor

 

 




